
From: Victoria Hotel Events
Sent: 17 May 2022 12:14
To: Planning <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: RE: NYM/2022/0308

Dear Jill
Please take this email as confirmation that I agree to the proposed amendments below:
 
Condition 3 reads: The accommodation hereby approved shall not be occupied other than by
employees of and contractors working for Sirius Minerals Plc and shall not used for residential
purposes other than temporary workers accommodation.
Any use of the accommodation by members of the public will require a further grant of planning
permission from the Local Planning Authority.
 
I suggest that ‘Sirius Minerals Plc’ is changed to read Anglo American
 
 
Yours Sincerely
Andrew Fiddler  
 
Whitby Premier Lodge
 

www.victoriarhb.com
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